Schluender, Daniel

From: Katelyn LaVine <katelyn@lettermensports.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2013 11:38 AM

To: Schluender, Daniel

Subject: Lettermen Sports Parking

Attachments: Scan0001.pdf

Hi Dan!

Kaye Haenze asked me to contact you regarding parking for the Lettermen Sports tent sale. We have two tent sales
every year, the first one is June 13th — 23rd and the second one is August 1st — 4th.

We would really appreciate it if you would allow us to park on the following streets; 91st, 92nd, and the west side of
Baltimore Street. Last year, you posted no parking signs on the east side of Baltimore Street and that worked out very
well.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions or further information you need from me.
Thank you in advance for your help.

Thanks —
Katelyn

Katelyn Bokinskie

National Team Sales Manager
Lettermen Sports

Direct Line: 763-450-7752
Main Line: 763-780-8077




